
Hello, 
 
I am writing in support of H6020. As a one-car household, RIPTA is an essential service for my family. 
Cutting service to RIPTA would hinder our ability to get to our jobs and to easily live our lives in 
Providence. RIPTA is also essential for many of my friends and neighbors and a core service on which all 
aspects of our city depend. I urge you to pass H6020 to ensure that RIPTA is funded sustainably and so 
that it can best serve Rhode Islanders. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Hannah A. Tremblay 
54 Wyndham Ave. 
Providence, RI 02908 
 


